
Helderberg Reformed Church’s  
250th Anniversary  

Tree of Life 

In	honor	of	Helderberg	Reformed	Church’s	250th	Anniversary,	the	congrega?on	is	launching	a	
fundraising	campaign.	The	funds	raised	through	this	campaign	will	be	used	toward	Capital	Projects	for	
the	congrega?on.	You	may	par?cipate	in	this	campaign	by	purchasing	a	leaf	on	our	Tree	of	Life,	by	

making	a	dona?on	or	by	becoming	an	“Anniversary	Donor.”	
(See	back	for	more	details.)	

I’d	like	to:	 ☐	Donate	$														to	the	250th	Anniversary	Fundraising	Campaign.		
	 	 ☐	Donate	$100-249	to	purchase	a	leaf	for	the	Tree	of	Life.	
	 	 ☐	Donate	$250	or	more	to	become	an	“Anniversary	Donor”.	

Checks	should	be	made	payable	to	Helderberg	Reformed	Church.	Please	write	“250th	Anniversary	Campaign”	in	
the	memo	line.	

Mail	form	and	check	to	Helderberg	Reformed	Church,	PO	Box	196,	Guilderland	Center,	NY	12085	or	place	it	in	an	
envelope	marked	“250th	Anniversary	Campaign”	and	drop	it	in	the	collec?on	basket	during	the	offering.		

	

For office use only:  Amt:                  Date:                  Check #: _________                   

Name:                                                                                                                     Env. #:                         
      (if known)

Address:                                                                                    City & Zip:                                                   

Daytime phone:                                            Email: __________________________________________

Brass Plate Inscription: Please indicate how you want the brass plate inscribed including the name of 
the individual(s) or family.

In memory of ______________________________________________

In honor of ________________________________________________

The                                                                           Family

For additional brass plates, please use additional forms.



Helderberg Reformed Church’s  
250th Anniversary Fundraising Campaign 

Helderberg Reformed Church announces a Fundraising Campaign
to fund Capital Projects in honor of the Congregation’s 250th Anniversary.

Some potential capital projects which may be funded through this campaign are improvements to the 
parking lot, a new sound system in the sanctuary, improvements to the kitchen — to name a few. The 
Consistory, with recommendations from the Property & Finance Committee, the Worship Committee, 
and the Education Committee, will be making the final determination on what improvements are 
chosen.

You may participate in this campaign by making a donation, by purchasing a leaf for our Tree of Life or 
by becoming an “Anniversary Donor.” (The order form is on the front.)

The first option is to donate directly to Helderberg’s 250th Anniversary Fundraising Campaign. To 
donate to this fund please make your checks payable to “Helderberg Reformed Church” and put “250th 
Anniversary Campaign” in the memo line. Please note we are not accepting donations for specific 
items, as we want all the improvements to be from all the donors.
 
The second option is to purchase a leaf for our Tree of Life with a donation of $100 to $249, which will 
be hung in the Narthex next to the entrance to the sanctuary. With the purchase of a leaf for the Tree of 
Life in honor of  Helderberg’s 250th Anniversary, you can remember or honor special people in your life, 
or simply list your family name. The leaves will be cut from the stained glass recovered from the 
windows in our former church building. These leaves will be hung on the Tree of Life, and 
remembrances and honorees will be recognized on an engraved brass plate on a plaque which will 
hang next to the Tree of Life. We hope to unveil our Tree of Life later this year or the beginning of next 
year.

The third option is to donate as an “Anniversary Donor” with a gift of $250 or more. These donors will 
be recognized on a special plaque as “Anniversary Donors”, and may give their gift in honor or 
remembrance of someone like the leaf donors noted above. Additional order forms for these leaves are 
on the bulletin board, in the office, or downloadable from our website.

Below are some examples of engravings:

Thank you for your consideration of this campaign! 
If you have any questions please call the church office at 861-8031.

In Memory of 
John Smith

In Honor of 
Mary Clark

The Van Dyke  
Family


